
To whom it may concern,  
I oppose HB 3063! Medical procedures should be between a doctor and patient.  They are NOT 
a one size fits all decision to be made.  If a family is paying taxes to support state funded 
education,  they should NOT be denied access to something they are paying for. This opens the 
door for removing many other freedoms that we as Americans have earned the right to and built 
our nation upon.  It will do nothing but further stomp on the religious and personal beliefs of 
others.  I urge you to VOTE NO. 

Sincerely, 
   Chrysalis Amour Levy 
Portland OR, 97206 
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